February 14, 1979

Irving Like, Esq.
Reflly and Like

200 West Main Street
Babylon, New York 11702

In the Matter of
Long Island Lighting Company
(Shoreham Nuclear Power Station, Unit 1)
Docket No, 50-322

Dez~ Mr. Like:

By your letter dated January 29, 1979, to Mr, Steven A. Varga of the
NRC Staff, you referenced certain Staff requests to the Applicant for

financial information concerning the Shoreham operating license proceeding.

As counsel to the NRC Staff, I am taking the 1iberty of responding to
your letter. ! would ask that future requests for information be directed
to Staff counsel rather than to the Staff {itself.

With regard to your request that the NRC Staff furnish copies of any
responses provided by the Applicant tc the Staff questions, 1t is my
understanding that the information solicited by the Staff will be provided
by the Applicant in the form of an amendment to the Applicant's Final
Safety Analysis Report (FSAR). It 1s also my understanding that Suffolk
County as a party to the proceeding is routinely served with FSAR amend-
ments as they are issued. This being the casa, the Staff sees no need

to honor your request to provide you with a copy of this information. .

Sincerely,

Richard K. Hoefling
Counsel for NRC Staff
cc:
Elizabeth S. Bowers, Esq.
Dr. Oscar H. Paris
Mr. Frederick J. Shon
Edward M. Barrett, Esq. Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
Edward J. Walsh, Esq. Docketing and Service Section
Ralph Shapiro, Esq.
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